To whom it may concern:

V.F.W. Post 2490 hopes that this donation will help cover some of the expenses needed
by your organization. As finances are hard all over the post would like to have made a
larger donation. Please stay safe during the current COVID-19 virus situation.

Thank you.
Walter F. Johnson, Commander

Ladysmith, WI. 54848.




